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Owen, Helen

From: Health Protection Hub
Sent: 16 October 2023 14:42
To: Licensing Team
Cc: Health Protection Hub
Subject: RE: New premises licence application Asda Hadley Park

Dear Licensing Team, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Health Protection Hub on the new premises licence application for Asda Express, 
Hadley Park East, Hadley, Telford, TF1 6QJ. 
 
Whilst we appreciate that protecting and improving Public Health is not a licensing objective, alcohol related harm is 
a concern. The proposal increases access to alcohol, potentially by those vulnerable to and at risk of alcohol related 
harm.   
 
We recognise that licence holders are generally supportive of the need to address health issues relating to alcohol 
and we are pleased with the proposals set out in the applicant’s operating schedule including: 

 Use of CCTV and maintenance of tapes for 31 days. 
 Implementation of a Challenge 25 age verification scheme. 

 
We would encourage the applicant to consider: 

 Ensuring security cameras have point of sale coverage. 
 Maintenance of an Incident log that includes a Refusal Register. 
 Training to include awareness of proxy sales, dealing with disorderly behaviour, managing conflict, and 

understanding alcohol harm. 
 
This is not an objection to the granting of a licence; we would ask that the applicant consider these comments. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sonya Durkin-Jones 
Environmental Health Officer 
Telford and Wrekin Health Protection Hub 

www.telford.gov.uk 
 
 
 

From: Licensing Team <Licensing.Team@telford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 2:14 PM 
To: Chetta, Wendy ; Fire Service Licensing 

 Health Protection 
Food Team  Health Protection Hub  Home Office 

 Independent safeguarding BSO's 
 Night Time Economy  

planning.enforcement  Police 
  protection, public 

 
Subject: New premises licence application Asda Hadley Park 
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Good afternoon, 
 
Please find attached the new premises licence application for Asda Express, Hadley Park East, Hadley, Telford, TF1 
6QJ. 
 
If you wish to make any representations to this application, please can you do so by 10th November 2023, 
 
Kind regards, 
Helen 
 
Helen Owen 
Licensing Technical Officer 
Public Protection (Environmental Health, Licensing & Trading Standards) 
Neighbourhood & Enforcement Services 
Telford & Wrekin Council 
  

 
 
www.telford.gov.uk 
 
My usual working days are Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
 

 


